
WOOD MULCH AVAILABLE TO PUBLIC  

Saturday, April 26, 2014 

 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. for $5.00 per load. 

 
The City of Fort Collins Forestry Department will offer wood mulch to the public for $5.00 per 
load at 1809 South Timberline Road, located three-tenths of a mile south of Prospect Road. 
Please enter and exit driving south bound on Timberline Road. 

The Forestry Department requests that residents provide exact funds and a tarp or cover to 
secure the mulch to prevent scattering. 

The mulch will be loaded into open-top vehicles or trailers using a front-end loader. Hand 
shoveling into vehicles or containers will be prohibited. 

Self-loading mulch sites are available to residents throughout the year at the Gardens On Spring 
Creek and the Rivendell Recycle Center. 

This program is not available to commercial businesses. 

For additional information contact Del Bernhardt at dbernhardt@fcgov.com or 970-221-6306 
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